
June 7, 1978

Mrs. Eliot Porter 
Sunset, Maine 04683
Dear Mrs. Porter,
I am writing to let you know that the Museum of New Mexico 
was able to unearth one of the transparencies X wanted which was 
taken by Mr. Porter for E. Boyd's book on New Mexican Santos. 
This photograph shows the head of a crucifix and wil 1 be used 
on a full page in our first issue.
The magazine's circulation is under 40,000 and, I believe, the 
Museum of New Mexico charges only $10 for its use. Please send 
your reproduction fee bill to my attention.
And have a lovely summer. A comp copy of the first issue will 
be sent to you in Maine.

Sincerely,

Susan Colgan 
Picture Editor
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